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This special provision was developed by the Bureau of Design and Environment to allow districts to use aluminum or steel housings for underpass luminaires.  This special provision should be included in all projects where the district wants to allow the option of using aluminum housings.





The districts should include the BDE Check Sheet with the applicable BDE Special Provisions marked for the January 15, 1999 letting and for subsequent lettings and the Project Development and Implementation Section will include the paper copy in the contract.





This special provision will be transferred through Microsoft Exchange to the district offices on October 2, 1998.
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�
Underpass Luminaire (BDE)





Effective:  November 1, 1998





	Revise the first sentence of Article 1085.35(d)(2)a of the Standard Specifications to read:





	“The housing, ballast door, and lens frame shall be made of 0.076 mm (0.0299 inches) (22 gauge) minimum thickness stainless steel or heavy duty (NEMA) die cast aluminum”.
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